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Minutes 
Conference Call, May 3, 2005, Noon 

Board of Judicial Policy and Administration 
 
 The Board of Judicial Policy and Administration met by conference call on May 
3, 2005.  Chief Justice William Hill, Justice Marilyn Kite, Justice Michael Golden, Judge 
Jeff Donnell, Judge John Brooks, Judge John Perry, Judge Mike Huber, Judge Terry 
Tharp, and Judge Bob Skar attended.  Holly Hansen and Ronda Munger also attended.  
Judge Gary Hartman also participated during the call. 

 

 The Board's conference call focused on the proposed revisions to the Uniform 
Bail Forfeiture Schedules and the proposed Rule 106, Attorney Guardian Ad Litem 
Representation Standards for Appointments in Juvenile Court.   

 Holly Hansen reviewed the proposed changes to the Bail Schedule.  Justice 
Golden moved and Justice Kite seconded a motion to approve the Bail Schedule as 
amended.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 Judge Gary Hartman reported to the Board on his attendance at the Wyoming 
Association of County Officials meeting in Evanston on April 29, 2005.  After some 
discussion, the Board voted to make a couple adjustments to Rule 106, and then the 
Board agreed to send Rule 106 out for comment.  The Rule is to be sent to district judges, 
district clerks, county attorneys, public defenders, Department of Family Services and the 
State Bar Office.  

 The Board will be responsible to adopt the proposed rules at its June 1, 2005 
meeting in Cheyenne. 

 

Board Adjourned 12:43 a.m. 


